
 

 

 

 

 
September 12, 2018 
 
 
David Smith 

Trammell Crow Company 

1225 17th Street, Suite 3175 

Denver, CO 80202 

 

Re:  Fourth Submission Review - Colorado Science and Technology Park at Fitzsimons Filing No 7 - Plat 

 Application Number:  DA-1233-35 

 Case Number: 2018-3008-00 

 

Dear Mr. Smith: 

 

Thank you for your submission, which we started to process on Friday, August 31, 2018.  We reviewed it and 

attached our comments along with this cover letter.   

 

A minor revision is required prior to the submittal of the mylars. Please contact the individual reviewer and ensure 

that the revisions you propose addresses the comment before you commit the revisions to Mylar and submit the final 

documents. Once the issue is resolved send us your final Plat Mylar drawings for signatures and recording. To ensure 

proper tracking when you submit your mylar drawings, please include the completed and signed mylar checklist that 

is attached for your convenience. 

 
As always if you have any comments or concerns, please give me a call. I may be reached at 303-739-7251 or 

bcammara@auroragov.org.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Brandon Cammarata, Senior Planner 

City of Aurora Planning Department 

 
 cc:   Michael McGoldrick, Matrix Design Group, 1601 Blake St, Ste 200, Denver, CO  80202 

  Emmet Harrison, Tryba Architects, 1620 Logan St, Denver, CO  80203 

  Meg Allen Neighborhood Services 

  Cesarina Dancy, ODA 

  Filed: K:\$DA\1233-35rev3.rtf 

  

 

Planning and Development Services 

Planning Division 

15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Ste. 2300 

Aurora, Colorado 80012 

 

https://www.auroragov.org/business_services/development_center/development_process/forms_and_applications/
mailto:bcammara@auroragov.org
mailto:cdancy@auroragov.org


 

 

Fourth Submission Review 
 

SUMMARY OF KEY COMMENTS FROM ALL DEPARTMENTS 

 Add and label an existing easement. 

 

PLANNING DEPARTMENT COMMENTS 

Reviewed by: Brandon Cammarata / bcammara@auroragov.org / 303-739-7251. 

This plat proposal is related to Site Plan DA-1233-34, which was administratively approved on March 7, 2018.  

Mylars were received for the site plan on August 30, 2018 and they are waiting for Plat Mylars to be recorded.    

 

1.  Community Comments 

No community comments received on 3rd review. 

 

REFERRAL COMMENTS FROM OTHER DEPARTMENTS AND AGENCIES 

 

2.  Real Property 

Darren Akrie/ dakrie@auroragov.org / 303-739-7331 Comments in magenta.   

2A. Add and label this remaining existing easement. 
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